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Nominate a friend or neighbor who has 
been a help to you this winter by 
shoveling your walkway.  Snow Angels is 
a program where neighborhood-based 
volunteers are paired with seniors or 
residents with limited mobility in need of 
snow removal services for their 
pathways, stairs, sidewalks and 
driveways so they are clear and safe for 
use. The Mayor will acknowledge them 
with a certificate. 
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M E S S A G E  F R O M  M A Y O R  A R M I T A G E  

I am proud to introduce you to our first 
issue.  The Princeton newsletter will 
provide timely information about our 
projects and events in a traditional 
format as a compliment to our other 
communication media.  It is an 
opportunity to showcase Princeton’s 
current activities and upcoming events.  
We welcome your feedback and if you 
have any ideas or questions I am 

available most days between 10:00 am and 2:00 pm, please 
call 250-295-7511 for an appointment. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Mayor Frank Armitage 

 Newsletter 

2017 CHRISTMAS LIGHT UP 

Thank you to the Crew for doing such a 
great job!!! 
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Another year is wrapping up and we 

would like to send  

our wishes for everyone to have a 

wonderful holiday season  

and a safe & happy New Year  

Happy Holidays 

From the Town of Princeton 

Priorities completed in 2016   

Website Upgrade       

Bridge View Park                                    

New Message Sign Hwy 3  

New Council Chambers      

PXA Improvements Painting and Paving 

Airport Upgrades Fencing and Runway 

Resurfacing  

Arena Upgrade Painting and Lights 

Relocation of Caboose 

Museum and Town Hall Elevator  


